
Volunteers Wanted
Dr. Steven Silverstein is looking for volunteers for a research study at Rutgers UBHC in Piscataway.

This is an evaluation study of the back of the eye, or retina, to flashes of light using a test
called an electroretinogram (ERG).  No medication or intervention is involved.

 People within the age range of 18-50 and a diagnosis of Schizophrenia or Bipolar I Disorder may be eligible.

 The study involves 4 appointments each about 1-2 hours, including the use of interviews and ERG testing.  

 Participants will be compensated at $20/hour for each appointment; transportation costs are paid for by the study.

For more information, or to see if you qualify, please call Nancy Tiffany at (732) 235-4592
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Feasibility study of the ability of ERG 
components to distinguish schizophrenia 

and bipolar disorder type I.
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